
Welcome to The Methodist Church Clifton.  
Minister :- Revd. Karen Beecham, 28, Broomfield Grove,  
Rotherham, S60 2SY. Tel 07519476740 
 

9-45am Informal Prayer Time 
 

Members of the Prayer Team are available to pray with you after the service for yourself or 
anyone you may be concerned about. A Team member will be at the front of the church 
when the service is over. 

Please send any items of news etc. to Sylvia Jordan on 01709 510792 or Email 
cliftonnewsletter@gmail.com or s.m.jordan@hotmail.co.uk before 5 pm Thursday please. 

Visit the Church website at. www.cliftonmethodist.co.uk 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                   

            

Sunday 22nd May 
Services will be led by: 

10.45 am: Revd. Karen Beecham HC 
4 PM: Revd. Karen Beecham HT Cafe 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday 15th May 
Services will be led by: 

10.45 am: Mrs Mary Timmiss 
6 PM: Revd. Karen Beecham HC 

 

  The flowers in Church this week were donated by Ann Bagnall 
 
 

As there will be no more House-to-House 
collecting for Christian Aid, Ivor Jordan is 
doing a Sponsored Walk on Saturday 
28th May, along the Chesterfield Canal 
from Kiveton Park to Worksop. Please see 
Ivor if you would like to sponsor him, or 
call (01709) 510792. Thank you.  

The next Church Council meeting will be 
held on Wednesday 8th June at 7.00 pm. 
Everyone is invited to attend this meeting 
to make important decisions about our 
church life here at Clifton. 
 

TALBOT LANE METHODIST CHURCH 
invite you to a 

STRAWBERRY TEA 
on Saturday July 9th at 4 pm, followed by 

singing, poetry reading etc. Tickets £5 
from Angela King, on (01709) 378025 

 

Bible Study 
concludes Wednesday, 7pm for 7.15 start. 

 
'Big Questions??'                                                                      

 
18th May: Is Spiritualism compatible with 

the Christian Faith?  
 

 Garden tidying duties for the coming week are the responsibility of Roy Bott 

 

A message from Revd. Abi Thompson. 
 
Paul's ordination is on Sat 25th June, 
4pm at Sheffield Cathedral. A coach has 
been booked, and is leaving St James at 
2.30, and Clifton folk are more than 
welcome. We will leave Sheffield after the 
Service at 6.30. A donation of £5 towards 
the cost of the coach would be great! 
 

SPRING FAIR May 21st 
This is a major fund-raiser for the Church 
and, with only two weeks to go, we are 
VERY short of items for the bric-a-brac 
tables, as well as small furniture items; in 
fact, anything which will help to raise 
money. There is a list in the Coffee 
Lounge for people to choose where they 
are able to help, even if only for a short 
time. Any help, or baking for the cake stall 
on the day, will be gratefully received. 
Please see Sue Jordan or Pat Raison.   
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